
I 
October 29, 2020 

To whom it may concern, 

I am aware that the owners of 10146 Royalwood Blvd, Rosedale, BC, V0X lXl have applied for a 

development variance permit. The shop they intend to build is 0.20 metres over the maximum 

allowable height and 140 sqft larger than the maximum allowable foot print as per the zoning 

bylaw. I would like to let you know that I have no issues with the variance being granted. 

Regards, 

Signature 

Print name 

My Address: 

10143 Royalwood Blvd 

Rosedale, BC 

V0X lXl 



j 
October 29, 2020 

To whom it may concern, 

I am aware that the owners of 10146 Royalwood Blvd, Rosedale, BC, V0X lXl have applied for a 

development variance permit. The shop they intend to build is 0.20 metres over the maximum 

allowable height and 140 sqft larger than the maximum allowable foot print as per the zoning 

bylaw. I would like to let you know that I have no issues with the variance being granted. 

Regards, 

Signature 

Print name 

My Address: 

10169 Caryks Road 

Rosedale, BC 

V0X lXl 



I 
October 29, 2020 

To whom it may concern, 

I am aware that the owners of 10146 Royalwood Blvd, Rosedale, BC, V0X lXl have applied for a 

development variance permit. The shop they intend to build is 0.20 metres over the maximum 

allowable height and 140 sqft larger than the maximum allowable foot print as per the zoning 

bylaw. I would like to let you know that I have no issues with the variance being granted. 

Regards, 

Signature 

Print name 

My Address: 

10159 Caryks Road 

Rosedale, BC 

V0X lXl 


